
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 10, 2018 
 
SALVACION R. GATCHALIAN, MD 
President 
Philippine Pediatric Society 

 
Dear Dr. Gatchalian, 
 
The Medical Journal of the Philippine Medical Association is again renewing its call for 
publication from the various medical societies and institutions, to submit scientific articles and 
original research papers. The Journal is integral to our goal of maintaining the status of PMA as 
an organization imbued with academic vigor and professional advancement, comparable with 
the best in the field, and truly representative of an esteemed and progressive vocation. 
 
Please submit both Soft Copy and Printout, in a brown file envelope, labeled "For the PMA 
Medical Journal" together with your contact information and your society to PMA (2/F 
Philippine Medical Association Building, North Avenue, Quezon City). The abstract and uniform 
bibliographic entries are expected. Likewise, the appropriate citations for both author and 
institution should be included, and if any, the significant accomplishments of the research work 
(e.g. any award received). 
 
The deadline of submission for this coming issue is end of October 2018. 
 
Thank you very much in anticipation of your most favorable response. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
ALEX J. B. ALIP, JR., MD 
Editor-in-Chief, PMA Journal 
 
 
Noted By:  
 
 
BENJAMIN M. ALABAN, MD 
Secretary General 

 


